
PURDYS CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER 
Colwood Elementary PAC is fundraising with Purdys
Chocolatier, just in time for Christmas! The prices are
the same as in store but your purchase gives up to
25% of the profit back to the PAC. This fundraiser is
all online and we will not be accepting cash or cheques
at the school.

Order Instructions

Go to Purdys
https://group.purdys.com/login.aspx

1.

Sign in as a Returning Customer or register as a
New Customer.

2.

Register as a Member.3.
Customer Number #18444. 4.
SHOP ONLINE to view the catalogue. Add your
items to the Bag. 

5.

IMPORTANT: Click on ORDER FORM. In the
Additional Info field, add your Child’s Name and
Division Number/Teacher. All friends/family that
are ordering need to include this information. We
require this for sorting your chocolates and
delivering it to your child at the school.

6.

PROCEED TO CHECKOUT.7.

Order Deadline: November 20, 2024
Delivery Date: December 4, 2024

If you do not want your child to receive the order,
please email colwoodelementarypac@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your support! 
Colwood PAC
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